
Hello, 

 

I am strongly oppposed to HB 2004, which puts unfair burden on landlords to pay for relocating 

irresponsible tenants.  Please do the right thing and protect reasonable rights of all people, 

including landlords.  I have one rental and having a bad tenant on top of having to pay to relocate 

them would be a huge burden on me.  If you have any questions for me, I can be reached at 

541.968.6477 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Melissa Koke 

 


